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From: Patrick Wansbrough/ ##### 668 Columbia Street

Supportive of Shelter @ Army and Navy Store Columbia Street

I support this shelter proposal. Let New West citizens put their BEST FOOT FORWARD.
Historically there has been a sad and vicious history of political abuse and intentional neglect 
towards marginalized communities. There has been a giant leap forward in BC (in my opinion) in the 
last 5 years.
Homeless people are PEOPLE- best not to JUDGE.
Thank You
Patrick Wansbrough
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